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#2016 ACRO AREA WATER AND SEWER EXTENSION (24% - MARCH 2023) 

 

   

1. Aaron Beckworth (Black Creek Contracting Superintendent), Mike Fields (PCD Senior Inspector), and 
Robert Lindsay (PCD Inspector) are discussing ongoing and planned construction activities.  

2. Newly installed sewer main manhole with frame and cover constructed near the intersection of 9th 
Street and Dudley Street.  

3. Robert Lindsay (PCD Inspector), the newest member of PCD, is observing the Contractor’s backfilling 
activities for the newly installed 8-inch sewer main near the intersection of 9th Street and Franklin 
Avenue.  

  


